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Comments:  As regards the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project, I believe it to be shortsighted and

negligent to move forward without any environmental impact study. Nature is not our punching bag and

repercussions will be felt. The surrounding Pueblo groups should definitely be involved in any project so

impacting the area and the sacred sights therein. I hope the project managers are working with respect for the

land and people and not on commerce or entertainment with little value compared to what it might destroy of the

peace and sanctity of the natural park.

Thank you


